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As a medical patient Iam concerned about the proposed regulations including more 
testing, track and trace, limit on cannabis potency! These changes would dramatically 
hurt small businesses and processing facilities and make it too costly to operate. 
Please stand by the people and stop trying to to attack a wonderful program helping 
myself Tom Daly III and the wonderful patients in the great state of Maine!
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